
 
 
 Email: info@mineduc.gov.rw    Hotline: 2028 

Kigali, 31/01/2024 
N° 0281/12.00/2024 

Office of the Minister of State for Education  
 
Mayor of District (All) 
District Executive Administrator (All) 
 
 
Dear Mayor  
Dear District Executive Administrator  
 
Re: Participation in the Artificial Intelligence (AI) Awareness and Hackathon    
       program for students 
 
The Ministry of Education in partnership with the International Baccalaureate (IB) is 
organizing an Artificial Intelligence (AI) Awareness program and Hackathon. The 
objective of the program is to promote AI education and innovation in schools, 
fostering creativity, critical thinking, teamwork and problem-solving skills through the 
development of original AI projects.  
 
The targeted groups are secondary school students from Senior 4 to Senior 6, Level 
3 to Level 5 and Grade 9 to Grade 12. The interested students will create a team of 
three and submit their application by 17th February 2024 through the following link: 
https://bit.ly/3u1WvkE. 
 
The application will be reviewed, and evaluated, and selected teams will participate in 
a 3-days boot camp and 1-day hackathon from 13th March to 16th March 2024. 
 
It is against this background that we would like to request you to inform the schools in 
your respective Districts about this program and share with them the attached flyer.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Claudette IRERE 
Minister of State for Education  
Cc: 

- Minister of Education 
- Minister of Local Government 
- Permanent Secretary/MINEDUC 
- Directors General/REB& RTB 
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